
 
Update from your Gardening 
Committee! 

We are pleased to tell you that we 
now have an herb garden in the 
South Garden!  A variety of herbs 
have been planted and should be 
mature for picking later in the 

summer.  Basil, rosemary, thyme, mint, chives, oregano 
are just a few of the wonderful fresh herbs that will be 
available to residents this summer. At present, they are 
not staked to identify them, but this will happen so stay 
tuned for further updates on how to clip them as well as 
pictures. Fresh herbs add so much flavor to cooking, and 
we will be able to pick our own soon! 

     


